
I have written to this committee several times, and have been 
polite.  
I will also be polite here, but quite more direct.  
There are thousands of us who know about this issue at far deeper 
levels than you do. In truth, you don't know what you are talking 
about, yet you are willing to sacrifice the freedom of millions of 
Americans, behind ignorance, possibly endangering their children... 
and against their wishes.  
We are not stupid, needing to be told what to do by legislators. 
Sometimes, legislators are the best and brightest among us. 
Sometimes they are not. 
 
Let's assume for the sake of this discussion that knowledge about 
vaccine efficacy and such were debatable (it is not, by the way, for 
those of us who study it, like thousands of us here in CT).  
How dare you tell Free Born Americans what to do with their 
children, and that they must inject them with substances that they 
consider objectionable in order to access that for which their tax 
dollars pay?  
If this is your conception of the freedom that you swore to protect 
and preserve for you constituents, then please resign.  
  
Peter J Haddad  
39 Ivy St  
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I’ve found I can tolerate being judged, far better than being of no 
consequence. 
 


